
Key Dates
● Wednesday 

22nd May: 
Spanish Day

● Monday 17th - 
21st June: Be 
healthy Week

● Monday 17th 
June: EID

● Thursday 20th 
June: Class 
Group Photos

● Friday 21st June: 
Going to work 
Day

● Friday 28th June: 
Summer Fair

● Monday 8th July: 
Meet the 
teacher day

● Thursday 11th 
July: Pupil 
Reports & Parent 
Celebration Day

● Tuesday 23rd 
July: Last Day of 
School. 1:30pm 
Finish

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It has been a busy week at Bygrove! We are 
all incredibly proud of our Year 6 children who 
have been nothing but positive, resilient & 
compassionate to others throughout the KS2 
SATs this week. They are a brilliant class of 
children with so many interests, skills & 
attributes that go beyond academic learning. 
We know that they will continue to grow & 
flourish at secondary school & we can’t wait 
to hear about the next stage in their journeys. 
Year 6, we are really proud of you!

There lots of exciting things  to look forward to 
next week. Year 5 will be venturing off to 
Gorsefield for a day of outdoor learning as 
well as going to meet an author on Thursday. 
Our youngest learners are also off to Bartlett 
Park for a picnic on Friday. 

Today the children enjoyed ice lollies in the 
sunshine as we had 100% attendance in 
Reception to Year 6 yesterday. The amazing 
news is that it was 100% attendance again 
today so we are looking forward to our treat 
on Monday! Well done everyone!  

Best wishes & see you on Monday, 

Fiona

17th May  2024      www.bygrove.org.uk     @bygrove_primary

http://www.bygrove.org.uk


After School Clubs - 
Spring 2024

Ad-Hoc Club House 
sessions and Breakfast 

Club will also be starting 
from Monday 15th April 
2024. Each club costs 

£17.50 for the term. The 
price for the Cooking 
Club is £20.00 due to 

the sessions being 
longer and the 

additional resources 
required. Breakfast Club 
will cost £1.00 per day 

and Ad-Hoc Club 
House sessions will cost 

£1.50 per day.

After School Clubs: spaces 
are available! 

To sign up, please log on to your ParentPay accounts. 
Each club space is offered on a first come, first served 

basis.
Please contact the school office for help with 

ParentPay.

Mondays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Music Production
Years 2 - Year 

6 3:45 - 4:45
12  spaces 
remaining

Football Club
Reception - 

Year 3 3:45 - 4:45
14 spaces 
remaining

Tuesdays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Football Club
Years 3 - Year 

6 3:45 - 4:45
2 spaces 

remaining

Wednesdays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Basketball Club Year 3 - Year 6 3:45 - 4:45
13 spaces 
remaining

Thursdays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Multi-Sports Club
Years 3 - Year 

6 3:45 - 4:45
12 spaces 
remaining

Cooking Club (£20 
per term)

Years 1 - Year 
6 3:45 - 5:00

5 spaces 
remaining

Fridays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Archery Club
Years 3 - Year 

6 3:45 - 4:45
14 spaces 
remaining

Stars of the 
week

Y1: Zabir

Y2: Safreen & 
Maymuna

Y3: Ahiyan

Y4: Mohammad

Y5: Saleh

Attendance 

Y1 & Y6 : 100%

Well done Y1 & Y6!



Headteacher Surgeries
with Mr Langham at Langdon 

Park School 
(For parents of children going to LPS)

May 23rd @ 9.00am – 10.00
June 20th @ 9.00am – 10.00am
July 18th @ 9.00am – 10.00am

All at Byron Street Reception



Reception
Reception are 
excited to see 

that the 
caterpillar eggs 

have finally 
hatched. The 
children have 

been watching 5 
caterpillars grow 

each day!

Nursery
In Nursery, the children have been learning to 
mark make, form letters, recognise their name 

and write their name. They have also been 
learning the initial sound in their names. For 

example: M, M, Mary or L, L, Lara. Please 
continue to do these activities at home with 

your child. 



Year 2
Year 2 have been using their creativity 
to innovate the story of Traction Man. 
They mapped their own ideas for the 

events and characters in the story. They 
then wrote some amazing adventures 

and battles for Traction Man in their 
stories. 

Year 2
Having completed their writing unit on the adventures of Traction Man, Year 2 

have been inspired to create their very own superheroes. Check out their 
illustrations and stay tuned to find out what adventures await them.



Year 2
Year 2 have been working on their fluency of the 2, 5 and 10 times tables. 
They’ve been using the excellent 99 maths site to compete against each 

other and spot patterns within the times tables. Keep it up Year 2!



Year 3
Year 3 have turned into 

fantastic non-fiction 
authors! In our English 
lessons, we've been 

writing about 'What life is 
like at Bygrove.' We 

talked about the 
purpose of our writing, 

explored different styles 
(some of us are 

becoming quite the 
comedians), and 

remembered all the 
amazing opportunities 
we enjoy as Bygrove 

pupils. This has us really 
excited for our 

upcoming trip in a few 
weeks. We can’t wait to 

share all about it with 
you!



Year 3
Just look at these 

beautifully painted 
masks. Inspired by 
Mayan culture, our 
Y3 artists mixed their 

own colours to 
create the glorious 

golds and bluey 
greens of jade that 

the Maya loved. 
They've also 

incorporated the 
vibrant colours of 
rainforest flora & 

fauna.
Excellent work Y3! 







Going to 
Work Day

Going to work day 
is on Friday 21st 

June 2024. 

Children can come 
in dressed up in 

their future, dream 
‘job’. 

If there are any 
parents who would 
like to come in the 
morning to speak 

to the children 
about their job & 
career, please let 
the office team 

know. 









Places Available!
Do you have or know someone with a child born between 1 

September 2020 and 31 August 2021?

Apply now via www.eadmissions.org.uk

They can start with us in September 2024

We also offer places to rising 3-year-olds to start nursery a 
term after turning 3 years old!

Please contact the school office on 020 7538 4925 or email 
admin@bygrove.org.uk

Click the link below for more information

Nursery admissions 2024

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk
https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/lgnl/education_and_learning/schools/school_admissions/nursery_school_admissions.aspx


www.letta.org.uk      www.bygrove.org.uk      @bygrove_primary

Hall Hire 

Price: £55 per hour
£50 deposit required at booking and only refundable after 

the event.

Availability: Most weekends and weekdays in the school 
holidays up until 10pm.

Car Park Space: 6 cars maximum.

8 double tables with benches attached and 40 chairs. 
Playground use up until 8pm.

No alcohol allowed.

Please let us know if you would like to hire out the hall for 
birthdays, Mehndi parties, family gatherings, Eid parties 

and other events.

Contact Christina Maynard to arrange a viewing via 
admin@bygrove.org.uk or call 0207 538 4925

mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk

